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1. CALL TO ORDER 

Lee called the meeting to order at 9:03 am. 

2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

It was moved by Patrick and seconded by Carl to approve the minutes of March 11, 2011.  

3. IT STANDARD ISSUES 

Kevin Kim from HP and Tami Reed from GST were at the meeting for a presentation from Kevin 
on the new products offered by HP. Some of the highlights from the presentation included 
information on bulk packaging, which saves on packaging materials and is available when 
purchasing form factor PC’s. The new DC8200 series has been released w/VPRO as a standard 
and is available with a true quad core3 processor in the i5 model. The DC8200 series also has an 
integrated graphics card which is dual monitor capable. The cost for this model will be the same 
for the District as it received on the 8100 series desktops. Lee asked if the GUI Bios can be 
updated with one file and Kevin said it can be the only difference is that the interface has 
changed. Lee also asked if the DC8200 offered the same size hard drive and Kevin said it was 
the same size but now has an optional solid state drive for an additional cost. IT will evaluate a 
solid state disc drive. However, at this time Solid State drives are cost prohibitive at this time to 
establish it as a standard. Some discussion took place about the advantages of having a solid 
state drives. After Kevin and Tammy left Lee proposed to the committee that the DC8200 be 
accepted as the new desktop standard.  There was a brief discussion that took place and the 
committee unanimously accepted the DC8200 as the new desktop standard.  



4. OTHER ITEMS 

There were no other items discussed.  

5. NEXT MEETING 

The next scheduled IT Standards meeting is for May 13, 2011.  

6. ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting adjourned at 10:30 am. 


